
ACUA has received information that a credit union ATM has been the subject of an ATM jackpotting 
theft.  The top portion of the ATM was broken into and a USB drive inserted in the ATM computer.  This 
device/program forced the ATM to dispense all its cash. 
  
Credit unions may wish to carefully check their ATMs for any signs of tampering.  In the case mentioned, 
the criminals glued the alarm sensor closed so it would not go off again.  This allowed them to gain 
access again without worry of police returning. 
  
Resources state these type criminals tend to travel along interstates and hit ATMs along the way. 
  
If you experience this type of activity, please let ACUA know. 
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